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From: mailinglist@capito|.hawaii.gov
Sent: Saturday, February 01, 2014 12:40 PM
To: HLTtestimony
Cc: Awai76@aol.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB191O on Feb 5, 2014 08:35AM

HB1910
Submitted on: 2/1/2014
Testimony for HLT on Feb 5, 2014 08:35AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
I Ellen Awai Individual Support No i

Comments: Individuals with disabilities should have their rights written and given to them, as well as
have an educated advocate. Usually physicians will perform treatments without getting an informed
consent, where the consumer is told of various options. Most do n ot even know they do have options
Having a certified peer assisting them should be an option for treatment, which is a national practice
that has proven results and assisted in the person's recovery. Please support HB1910!

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearinq,_improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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House Committee on Health 02-04-2014

Chair Della Au Belatti ' ‘ ‘House District 24 l I4
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 331 4

Vice Chair Dee Morikawa
House District 16
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 310

Testimony in Strong Support of HB-1910
Dear Chair and Vice Chair;

Hawaii Community Pharmacists Association, (HCPA) writes to voice their strong support for
House Bil! 1910 which serves in protect the rights of disabled person‘: access to needed treatments and
treatment modalities. The right to obtain treatment that a licensed physician recommends even if the
treatment is off label, not approved or not legal for use or consumption by the general population can not
be over stated. Hawaii's disabled population has the right to quality care and treatments available across
the United States and this population should not be subjected to restricted access or other artificial,
unnatural sholtages or limited availability of suppiis or medications created by agreemenis of exclusivity
or contacts within the state. The geographic Isolation of Hawaii places our disabled rsidents at a greater
risk of acoess disruption In excess to similar residents on the mainland. For this reason HCPA supports the
intent of HB-1910 no eliminate unnecessary artificial disruptions in care.

‘ Z/Q
Kevin Glick, R.Ph.

Sincerely,

Chair, HCPA
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morikawa2-Joanna

From: mailing|ist@capito|.hawaii.gov
Sent: Tuesday, Februaw O4, 2014 11:30 AM
To: HLTtestimony
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu I 1 1
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB1910 on Feb 5, 2014 08:35AM‘ l

HB1910
Submitted on: 2/4/2014
Testimony for HLT on Feb 5, 2014 08:35AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
I Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Support No l

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearinq,_improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capito|.hawaii.gov
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